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In my college days, I devoted myself to the study 
of robot control at the lab of Prof. Kouhei Ohnishi, 
Department of System Design Engineering. This photo 
shows me adjusting a parallel link manipulator in the lab 
in the Shin-Kawasaki Town Campus. From the window, 
you can see JR Freight Company’s rail yard. The area 
surrounding the campus now looks much different from 
those days due to progress of urban development. 

Parallel Link Manipulator

I belonged to the Keio University Mandolin 
Club throughout the undergraduate 
period, where I played my part as a 
percussionist. This photo shows the 
mandolin club performing “Dance of the 
Hours” from the opera “La Gioconda” 
(composer :  A.  Ponchiel l i ) .  For  this 
performance, I was in charge of timpani. 

Mandolin Club

For the past several years, our lab has 
been participating with a booth in 
the Keio TECHNO-MALL (the annual 
exhibition organized by the Faculty 
of Science and Technology which 
takes place in December at the Tokyo 
International Forum). For our study 
of infrastructure systems, I think it’s 
important for us to remain conscious 
of industries and users at all times. 
As such, all of our lab students work, 
in principle, as explanatory staff for 
our exhibit. Please come to the Keio 
TECHNO-MALL and visit our booth.

Keio TECHNO-MALL

Our family recently visited 
southern islands of Ishigaki 
and Taketomi to enjoy 
holidays. All of us enjoyed 
the beautiful sea, unique 
f lo ra  and  fauna ,  and 
delicious local dishes to our 
heart’s content. 

Family Trip

Recently I’m trying to take as much 
time off as possible. As for music, 
I mostly enjoy listening these days 
rather than playing myself. 

This photo was taken when I made 
a presentation at an international 
conference for the first time. It was on 
the occasion of the 9th IEEE International 
Workshop on Advanced Motion Control 
(AMC 2006) held in Istanbul, Turkey. 
Two overseas students from Turkey were 
members of our lab in those days, who 
kindly showed me around the town of 
Istanbul.

My International 
Conference Debut
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